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From: Rowan Smith

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:47 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories: -

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important
Tasmanian Planning Commission

GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001
Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Hello, | am a Hobart resident who remains appalled at the lack of public consultancy, due-process planning, and the
would-be impacts both culturally and heritage, if this ludicrous stadium 'grab’ ever got off the drawing board.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.
| am completely up to speed with and fully endorse the 'Our Place - Hobart' submission
Yours faithfully,

Rowan Smith





